
Dear Dr. Jimenez-Gonzalez,   

It is my great pleasure to inform you that you have won the 

Resident/Fellow Paper Award for your paper entitled, 

Correct Alignment - 8-Year Follow-Up”.

papers presented at the EOA’s Annual Meeting. On behalf of the Program Committee and EOA 

President, Dr. Geoffrey Westrich, I congratulate you and your co
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It is my great pleasure to inform you that you have won the Eastern Orthopaedic Association’s 

for your paper entitled, “Medial Uni Arthroplasty:  Avoiding Failure With 

Up”.  This award is given to a Resident or Fellow with one of the top 

papers presented at the EOA’s Annual Meeting. On behalf of the Program Committee and EOA 

Geoffrey Westrich, I congratulate you and your co-authors on a job well done. 

Annual Meeting of the EOA will be held October 19-22, 2016 at The Ritz-Carlton in New 

Orleans, Louisiana. You can view a copy of the Preliminary Program, which provides meeting 

information about the 2016 Meeting on the EOA Website at www.eoa-assn.org.   
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